Greetings,

{ am registered to vote in inner SE. | am unable to attend the hearing on the 18th, so | am writing now to
express my concerns about the upcoming vote on CRC.

In terms of outcomes the proposed solution will not solve the problem it intends to solve. It will worsen, not
improve the environment and will merely serve to worsen congestion a few miles south, right smack in the
middle of the city. Moreover, the funding is not secure - and thus it is irresponsible for legislators to move
forward on this, burdening future generations.

In addition, the process has been deeply flawed. there is no good reason to push forward on this now. the
fact that millions of dollars have already been spent on consultants should not require us to continue to
throw more money down the drain. there is a large vocal constituency against this project, and insufficient
time has been allotted to listen to and consider other options.

please re-consider your support for the CRC, and please do the right thing and vote "no" on Monday.
thank you,

Michael Szporluk

1933 SE Alder
Portland OR 97214



